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Indicative artist impression of the new Wee Waa High School  

Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a historic $1.4 billion 
for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This targeted investment in growing communities will ensure working 
families get access to a world class public education. The 2023-24 Budget committed funding to continue work on the 
permanent Wee Waa High School. 

Delayed handover of school facilities  

Late this week, the building contractor advised that an occupancy certificate being issued for the handover of the new 
facilities would not be achievable due to technical requirements and the time available to prepare the documentation 
needed. 

This means students and staff will not begin at their new school on Day 1 Term 2 and will continue to learn at the current 
temporary high school site. To ensure our resources, furniture and technology are unpacked and ready to use, the 
following learning arrangements will be in place: 

• Years 11 and 12 will return to the temporary facilities located at Wee Waa Public School on Tuesday 30 April for 
normal lessons. 

• Years 7 to 10 will learn remotely on Tuesday 30 April and Wednesday 1 May, and will return to normal lessons 
onsite at the temporary high school on Thursday 2 May.  Work packs are being prepared by the school and further 
information regarding these will be sent to you on Monday 29 April. 

We apologise for the inconvenience caused to families by these arrangements. We are working closely with the building 
contractor to ensure that the work required to receive the occupancy certificate is completed as quickly as possible, so 
students can access their new school in the near future. The department would like to assure the community that we are 
doing everything we can to expedite the handover of the new facilities to students and staff. 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s learning arrangements, please contact the school on the details below: 

Email: weewaa-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Phone:  02 6795 4477 
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If you have any questions regarding the project please contact School Infrastructure NSW on the details below.  
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